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Hon. Felix S. Mirasol, Jr. CESO IV
Regional Director
Region IVB MIMAROPA

Dear Dir. Mirasol,

Our representative in now in Mindoro to source Mindoro Pine seedlings for planting in the Silang, Tagaytay area. The area
has been planted to Benguet and Mindoro pine trees, and they have found the Mindoro pine trees to be more suited to
their environment.

We have contacted your PENRO to inquire if they can help us obtain  the seedlings that have been propagated in his
area.  

We understand that a written authorization from your office is needed by PENRO. May we request for your authorization
to allow us to purchase seedlings and transport them to our proposed  in the mainland of Luzon??

If you need clarification of the nature of our work, my contact details are as follows

Joseph D. Server
President
JSA, Inc.
email: jds@jsa.cpm.ph
mobile: +63 917 810 1092
website: www.jsa.com.ph

I look forward to meeting you in person or via zoom at your convenience.

Thank you and all the best,

Joseph D. Server
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